
 

  

 

 
 

  

DATE: March 15, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

  

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Field Trip to CADA Conference, 

Modesto, California, from May 1 to May 2, 2023 
 

PRESENTED BY: Kerstin Kramer, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

   

  
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve Proposed Truckee High School Field Trip to CADA Conference, Modesto, California, 

from May 1 to May 2, 2023 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

California Association of Directors of Activities (CADA) began in 1957 as a group of student 

advisors to get together and share common problems and solutions. CADA is the largest 

statewide support network for Activity Directors. The California Association of Student Leaders 

(CASL) was developed as a CADA Board Project to provide a forum for student expression and 

a learning environment.  

 

The Truckee High School (THS) students will join other Central California high schools to learn 

leadership skills and develop, implement, and evaluate co-curricular programs. THS students 

will bring back event ideas and skills to build a positive school culture. 

 

The trip will occur from May 1 to May 2, 2023, at the Modesto Centre Plaza in Modesto, 

California. 

 

Approximately ten students will participate in this conference. Five new officers and five junior 

and senior class officers will make up the participants. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  None 

 



 

  

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Kerstin Kramer, Executive 

Director of Educational Services 

 

Attachments: TTUSD School-Sponsored Field Trip Request - THS May 1 - May 2, 2023 

 


